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Letter dated 10 December 1993 from the Chairman of the
Second Committee to the Chairman of the Fifth Committee

| refer to the first report of the Advisory Committee on Administrative and
Budgetary Questions (A/48/7), and specifically to section 8, dealing with the
Department for Policy Coordination and Sustainable Development. In its report,
the Advisory Committee proposes that the Secretary-General should resubmit to
the General Assembly a revised proposal on the funding of the United Nations
contribution to the financing of the activities of Non-governmental Liaison
Services (ibid., para. 1V.15).

The Second Committee wishes to endorse the work undertaken by the
Non-governmental Liaison Services, particularly in the valuable functions it
carries out with non-governmental organizations involved in the follow-up to the
process of the United Nations Conference on Environment and Development. It
invites the Fifth Committee to consider the continuation of the United Nations
contribution to Non-governmental Liaison Services on the basis of an appropriate
proposal from the Secretariat to the Committee.

René MONGBE
Chairman of the
Second Committee
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